
From: Darren McKinnon [mailto:dgmckinnon@gmail.com]  
Sent: Wednesday, January 13, 2016 6:45 PM 
To: Kowalski, Matthew 
Cc: dzuber@studiozarch.com 
Subject: 730 Spring - ZBA 16-001 - Letter of Support 
 
Matt- 
I am writing to offer my support for the referenced ZBA item.  The proposed home renovations 
are quite handsome and will be a great addition to our neighborhood. I do not feel that the minor 
encroachment on the front set back is at all a negative as it is within the character of the existing 
homes in the area.  Please include this email in the ZBA commissioner's package as a letter of 
support from a neighbor. 

Thank you, 

Darren McKinnon  
809 Daniel St. 
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